
 

Overtime dispute Labour Court hearing postponed   
 
Members have been kept informed of developments on this matter in previous editions of the 
Informus, copies can be obtained from the PSA’s website at www.psa.co.za or from any PSA 
Provincial Office.  
 
The PSA lodged a dispute to ensure that members are paid for overtime worked. The matter was 
previously arbitrated, and an award was issued in favour of the PSA. The employer subsequently took 
the award on review to the Labour Court. Members were previously informed that the matter will be 
heard by the Labour Court on 17 July 2020. The PSA was however informed by the Clerk of the 
Court, that the Judge that was allocated to hear the matter “was in conflict” and therefore the matter 
cannot proceed on 17 July 2020. The PSA’s legal representative is currently in discussion with the 
Clerk of the Court on a new date. Once the date was received, it will be communicated to members.   
 
Members will be kept informed of further developments.   
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